

ĐỀ ÔN TẬP ĐỊNH KỲ 1 KHỐI D,A1

I. Circle the word which underlined part is pronounced differently from others.

1. A. purse B. photos C. files D. keys
2. A. practiced B. learned C. asked D. watched
3. A. look B. school C. food D. choose

II. Choose the best answer A,B,C or D.

4. Julia's dog barks very _____.
A. quietly B. loudly C. fast D. silently
5. I sometimes _____ chess with my nephew. She's very good.
A. run B. stay C. work D. play
6. My aunt's daughter is my _____.
A. uncle B. step-sister C. cousin D. nephew
7. The weather gets colder and some wild animals get ready to sleep through _____.
A. spring B. summer C. autumn D. winter
8. For breakfast I have a cup of coffee and some _____.
A. hamburger B. orange C. sweet D. cereal
9. She got her medicines in the _____ of a Moscow hospital.
A. pharmacy B. market C. mosque D. castle
10. Lisa always takes a _____ of water when she goes for a walk.
A. jar B. bottle C. packet D. box
11. James comes from the US, he is _____.
A. British B. English C. American D. Irish
12. The scissors on the table _____ mine.
A. is B. are C. am D. isn't
13. All of Jenny's friends _____ fun at her birthday party at the moment.
A. has B. are having C. have D. is having
14. Mozart _____ more than 600 pieces of music.

A. write B. wrote C. writing D. going to write

15. He is looking for _____ shoes.

A. your B. their C. his D. her

16. I visited _____ South Africa last summer.

A. a B. an C. the D. -

17. There _____ some milk, a banana, cheese and tomatoes in the fridge.

A. is B. are C. doesn't D. were

18. They _____ to the bus stop this afternoon.

A. are going to walk B. is walking C. walks D. has walked

19. Jake's room is _____ than Larry's room.

A. more large B. smaller C. bigger D. the smallest

20. Anna: Why did you buy these oranges?

Lisa: They were _____ ones I could find.

A. more cheap B. cheaper C. most cheapest D. the cheapest

21. Beyoncé _____ with Pepsi since 2002.

A. worked B. have worked C. has worked D. is working

22. _____ she _____ Harry Potter and Sherlock Holmes at the moment?

A. Does/ read B. Is/ reading C. Do/ read D. Does/ reading

23. She buys _____ new bags for her children.

A. a B. an C. any D. some

III. Reading: Read the passage below. Choose True/ False or Doesn't say.

Clarkson is a large town. It has more than fifty thousand people living there. It sits next to a large river, the Clark River. Every day, people take the ferry from North Clarkson to South Clarkson to go to work.

Most people live in North Clarkson. There are many trees and the streets are very broad. When the sun shines and the children run and play in the safe streets, North Clarkson is a wonderful place to live.

South Clarkson has a lot of shops and factories. People don't live there, but they come in the morning to work. There is also a big stadium where the Clarkson Tigers play. On Sundays, many people go to watch their favorite team.

At the weekend, the people from Clarkson enjoy walking along the bank of the Clark River. They also sail small boats on the water and if there is a little wind, they fly kites in the large park.

Every year, Clarkson grows in size because a lot of people come to live there. The government builds more houses and the streets get busier. Maybe in the future, if the town continues to grow, it will become a city!

24. Nearly fifty thousand people live in Clarkson.

- A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

25. Most of the houses are in South Clarkson.

- A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

26. The local sports team is the Clarkson Tigers.

- A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

27. At the weekend, the local residents enjoy climbing the Clark Mountain.

- A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

28. Clarkson is now so big that it's a city.

- A. True B. False C. Doesn't say

IV. Choose the right answers

29. He/ architect,/ but/ he/ not/work/ moment.

- A. He's an architect, but he doesn't work at the moment.
B. He's an architect, but he doesn't works at the moment.
C. He's an architect, but he isn't working at the moment.
D. He're an architect, but he is working at the moment.

30. My/ father/office/day/ yesterday.

- A. My father were at the office the day before yesterday.
B. My father is at the office the day before yesterday.
C. My father wasn't at the office the day before yesterday.

D. My father aren't at the office the day before yesterday.

31. Shanghai is more expensive than any other cities in China.

A. Shanghai is the most expensive city in China.

B. No city in China is cheaper than Shanghai.

C. Shanghai is the cheapest city in China.

D. Shanghai is less expensive than any other cities in China.

32. The black dress is more expensive than the white one.

A. The white dress is as expensive as the black one.

B. The white dress isn't more expensive as the black one.

C. The white dress is cheaper than the black one.

D. The white dress is more cheap than the black one.

33. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions

I just want to stay at home and watch TV and take it easy.

A. sleep

B. sit down

C. eat

D. relax

34. Mark the letter A, B, C or D on your answer sheet to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following questions

Take off your hat when you go to the pagoda.

A. go on

B. pull down

C. take up

D. put on

VI. Find the mistake among the underlined words or phrases.

35. Two days ago (A), I see (B) a movie on (C) Netflix with my parents (D).

36. There are (A) differences and similarities (B) between Vietnamese (C) and American culture (D).

VII. Read the passage and complete the sentences. Mark the letter A, B, C or D

Once there were lots of pandas in the mountains of Western China. Today they are becoming extinct. The reason is they cannot find enough food. Pandas eat bamboo leaves. They do not like another food. The bamboo grows very slowly. It can take ten years for a bamboo to grow from a seed to a big plant. Some types of bamboo have seeds only once every 60 years. Pandas must wait many years for their food to grow. While the bamboo is

growing, pandas do not have enough leaves to eat. Farmers are using more and more of the land on the mountain side to grow food for man. The farmers cut down the bamboo. Bamboo leaves become less plentiful. Pandas cannot find enough food to eat. They starve and die. China and World Wildlife Fund (WWF) are trying to save the pandas. In 1979 they began to set up special parks where pandas can live. One such park is the Wolong Reserve in Sichuan. The Wolong Reserve has the highest number of pandas in the world. Scientists come here to study the pandas' eating and mating habits. By learning more about the pandas' habits, scientists can save them from extinction.

37. *What is the main food of pandas?*

- A.** Young bamboo trees **B.** Bamboo roots
- C.** Bamboo trees **D.** Bamboo leaves

38. *How long does it take a bamboo to grow into a big plant?*

- A.** 60 years **B.** a century
- C.** a decade **D.** 10 months

39. *Why do farmers cut bamboo trees?*

- A.** To get farmland
- B.** To make pandas starve and die
- C.** To get food for pandas
- D.** To drive pandas away

40. *What do scientists do to save pandas from extinction?*

- A.** They study about pandas' habits.
- B.** They only set up parks for them.
- C.** They plant bamboo trees and set up parks for them.
- D.** They put them in bamboo forest.